
 
 

 

 

 

The City of Floresville is proud to sponsor, along with Floresville Electric Light and Power 
System, the 2024 Youth Summer Program. 

 

If you are interested in applying for a sponsorship for the program please send a brief letter 
of interest with Ages, and the type of activity the program is providing. 

 

  

 

Please submit by June 7,2024 by email or drop off at City Hall  

citysecretary@floresvilletx.gov / 1120 D Street Floresville, TX 78114 

 

 

 

Thank you!  

 

City of Floresville  
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